
Health/Mental Health Services Advisory Committee Policy  

 
Arrowhead Head Start maintains a Health / Mental Health Advisory Committee that consists of 
Head Start parents, area professionals, agency staff and other volunteers from the 
community.  Our HMHSAC meets a minimum of twice a year. We offer the ability to participate 
in person or virtually. During the meetings the committee will summarize the area plans and 
offer advice and input. Head Start parents are active participants on the Committee and are 
encouraged to share their concerns, interests, experiences, knowledge, feedback, and feelings 
regarding the health of their children in the Head Start program. Meeting minutes will be taken 
and include dates of meetings, attendees, agendas, and topics discussed. 

 

This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard Section 1302.40 (b)  
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